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Ryan Hinkel’s “Skyscapes” will be on view to the public 
from March 2nd  until May 31st 2012. Reception with the 
artist Saturday, April 14th, 2012 from 5:00pm-8:00pm 

Following the success of Joe Boruchow’s inaugural window 
installation, (Polarities), Traction Company has invited local artist 
Ryan Hinkel to display his textured skyscape photographs on the 
exterior windows of Traction Company’s building. The photographs 
will be on public view from March 2nd  until May 31st . Please join us 
on April 14th as we receive Ryan Hinkel and his work for one evening, 
featuring original prints of his work. This ongoing installation series 
has been made possible by the generous support of NextFab Studio. 

Ryan Hinkel's "Skyscapes" are best when viewed from varying 
distances. From afar they are literal. As the viewer approaches the 
image, it breaks down into points of color. This series is a result of 
working up close with these points of color. Ryan has been working 
with images from one particular camera (a Nikon D200) for years. He 
looks at the artifacts of the digital sensor, adjusts the tonality, and 
sometimes re-photographs them from a computer screen before 
printing. His works in general are concerned with how the world 
around us breaks down as we move through it. 

Traction Company is an artist-run collaborative workspace that gives 
local emerging artists and transitioning students a place to cultivate 
their artistic growth, while providing essential facilities to do so. Its 
founders have built a fully equipped metal and wood fabrication shop 
and casting facility along with studio spaces and a large project area 
to suit the growing need for an art complex in the area. In the past 
they have provided space for fabrication and conservation needs. The 
window installation series offers a public venue for local emerging 
artists to explore a non-traditional format for exhibiting their work. 

NextFab Studio’s mission is to foster technical, artistic, and 
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entrepreneurial innovation by making sophisticated design, 
engineering, and fabrication technologies and services both friendly 
and accessible.  NextFab, located at 3711 Market Street, Philadelphia, 
in the University City Science Center, provides individuals, 
companies, and institutions affordable, membership-based access to 
high-end design and engineering software, 3D printers, 3D scanning, 
laser engravers, computer controlled machine tools, large format 
printers, and electronics and textiles tools. A staff of professional 
artists, designers, and engineers provide technical training and advice 
to members as well as technical consulting and custom fabrication 
services. 

  

Traction Company (www.tractioncompany.com) and NextFab Studio 
(www.nextfabstudio.com) are proud to support this project and 
broader efforts to engage Philadelphia’s public spaces in artistic 
dialogue. For any further information please contact Miguel Horn at 
info@tractioncompany.com or (610) 608 7779. Visit 
http://www.ryanhinkel.com for more images of Ryan’s work. 
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